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NOTICE

It is notified that the students who didn't renew their
enrolment for BDP, are not eligible for the next
Examination concerned i.e. Term End Examination
December 2015 and June 2016. Regarding the
renewal of enrolment, they and/or their respective
study centres may consult with the office of the
Registrar.
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Controller of Examinations
(Acting)

Copy to:
a) The Registrar
b) The Deputy Registrar (Admin)



